
 

Nissan Internal 

VEHICLE RECALL REMINDER 
Your Vehicle is Subject to a Safety Recall 
 
Your vehicle’s rear-view camera display settings can be adjusted so that the image is no longer visible, 
even when the vehicle is in reverse. This could increase the risk of an accident. INFINITI notified owners 
of this recall beginning in September 2019. Please contact an INFINITI Retailer now to receive the free 
recall repair (recall ID R1912). 
 
Thank you for being an INFINITI Client. 


